
Hi Dave! 
 
I just wanted to thank you for the beautiful floors you have given me! I can't believe I actually like them 
better than I thought I would!  My husband and I researched acid staining for the past year before making  
the decision to go with them and I am so glad we did! You and your team were very professional and 
thoughtful. You are a man of your word and I greatly appreciate that in this day and age. I have already 
recommended you to several family members and friends, so I'm sure they will be contacting you 
for their own needs. Down the road when I'm ready to stain my bedrooms, you will be the man I call! 
 
If any one is having any second thoughts about your company or the service you provide, please put them 
to rest, you will be with a good reliable and trustworthy company! 
 
 Thanks again and I hope you have a Wonderful Holiday! 
 
I'll be talking to you in the future for certain! 
 
Cherry Edwards 
Nat'l Accounts 
Glazier Foods Company 
Off. 214-446-4156 
Fax 214-446-4157 


